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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER   TERM 1 WEEK 1     Wednesday,  8th February 2023 

St. Dominicôs Catholic Primary School 
PO Box 298, Melton, 3337 
Telephone: 03 9743 6225 
Email: principal@sdmelton.catholic.edu.au 
Website: www.sdmelton.catholic.edu.au 

VISION STATEMENT  
As a Christ-centred community and in the tradition of St. 

Dominic we nurture and inspire courage, truth and compassion.  
We value where we have come from and embrace the future.  

 

We soar like the eagle and rise to the challenge. 
Safety   Optimism   Acceptance   Respect 

 
 

PRINCIPALôS MESSAGE 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Welcome to St Dominicôs for 2023. We are looking forward to working in partnership with you to provide 
the best education for your child. The year has started off well with all children, especially our Preps 
settling in well.   
 
I would like to welcome the new staff members to St Dominicôs for 2023 
   
Chiara Gianninoto ï Learning and Teaching Leader 
Tom Nguyen ï Physical Education 
Martina Le ï 3A 
Daniella Smith ï Learning Support Officer. 
We wish them all the best as they start their new chapter at St Dominicôs. 
 
Last Friday we gathered together to celebrate the beginning of school mass. It was great to see a number of 
parents and parishioners at the mass supporting the school. There will be more opportunities to celebrate 
mass throughout the year.  
 
On Thursday 9th February at 2:35, we will be having our first assembly for the year. All parents, 
grandparents and friends are welcome to attend. 
 
The Grade 6 children will be attending camp on Wednesday 15th to Friday 17th February. Camp is a 
valuable experience for our children and it provides the opportunity for them to develop their leadership 
skills as they participate in a number of initiative activities that require them to work together.  
 
On Wednesday 22nd February, we have our school picnic from 5:00 pm ï 7:00 pm. All parents, relatives 
and friends are invited to attend. There will be jumping castles an ice-cream van and of course a sausage 
sizzle.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             PTO 

 

 
Lord Jesus, we ask for Your help as we begin this new school year. Allow 
us to experience Your presence in the many blessings You put before us. 
Open our eyes to the new challenges and exciting opportunities that this 
new school year brings. Open our hearts and minds to new experiences. 

Amen 
  

REFLECTION 

 
 

Upcoming Events: 
Ash Wednesday Mass - Feb 15 at 11.40am  - All welcome 
Year 6 Camp - Feb 15 to Feb 17 
School Picnic - Feb 22, 5pm to 7pm - All welcome - Details to follow 
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PARENT / TEACHER SCHOOL INTERVIEWS WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, 
FEBRUARY 28, 3.45-5pm AND WEDNESDAY, MARCH 1, 1pm-5pm. Information 
to follow. 
 
We ask families to please donate a box of tissues to their childôs classroom.  This 
would be much appreciated. 
 
PARENTS ARE TO ENSURE THAT CHILDREN ARE BRINGING A HEALTHY 
SNACK, LUNCH AND WATER BOTTLE EVERY DAY TO SCHOOL. 
 

Conté 

The information below was included in the last newsletter in 2022. I have included it again as I need 
all of us to be on the same page. 
 
Last year some children exhibited some very unacceptable, aggressive behaviour towards staff and other 
children. There were many instances where children had been sent home and some children had to be 
suspended for a period of time. At times it has been very difficult as phone calls have been made home and 
parents did not answer the phone and their child had remained at school in a very angry state. This puts 
extra stress on the staff as our time is taken up with children behaving aggressively. Some of the staff have 
been kicked, punched, bitten, abused and scratched. As a result, all the staff have been trained in Team 
Teach which is a two-day course to teach restraining techniques. Restraining a child for their behaviour is a 
last resort and is done to keep everyone safe. We do not restrain children for no reason however, when you 
are being punched, kicked and bitten, you have to protect yourself and others in the vicinity. I am hoping 
that the school has the support of all parents in relation to aggressive behaviour. No one goes to work to be 
verbally or physically abused and our staff must be treated respectfully at all times. 
 
God Bless! 
 

Jeff Parker 
Principal 

Upcoming Masses with the School 
 
We invite families to the following school masses hosted at the school in the parish hall.  
 
Ash Wednesday Mass - Wednesday 15th of February at 11:40 AM 
 
Easter Liturgy - Tuesday 4th of April at 9:15 AM  

NEW COMMUNICATION PLATFORM  
 
The school has invested towards a new system that will replace most communication 
platforms for the school, including Skoolbag (still in use) and SeeSaw (currently not in 
use).  
 
This new system will be slowly rolled out, with the most immediate functions being 
digital signing of excursion notes and communication with families.  
 
Dates will be provided in the newsletter regarding workshops to learn about this exciting 
new digital platform.  
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat/Sun  

W 
2 
6 February 7 8 

Prep Rest Day 
 

9 10 
Class Mass Yr 6 

11 
12 

W 
3 
13 14 

 
15 
Yr 6 Camp 
 
Prep Rest Day 

16 
Yr 6 Camp 

17 
Yr 6 Camp 
 
Class Mass Yr 5 

18 
19 

W 
4 
20 21 

Shrove Tuesday 
22 
Ash Wednesday 
Mass 11.40am 
 
Season of Lent 
 
Prep Rest Day 

23 24 
Class Mass Yr 4 

25 
26 

W 
5 
27 28 

MPSSA District 
Swimming Carnival 
 
Parent/Teacher  
Interviews 3.45-5pm 

1 March 
 
Parent/Teacher 
Interviews 
1-5pm  
Info to follow 

2 3 
 

4 Reconciliation 
Presentation  
Masses 
5 

W 
6 
6 7 8 9 10 

Class Mass Yr 3 
11 
12 

W 
7 
13 14 15 

Sacrament of 
Reconciliation 
Family Workshop 
6pm 

16 17 
Class Mass Yr 2 

18 
19 

W 
8 
20 21 22 

School Picnic 
5 pm - 7pm 

23 24 
Class Mass Yr 1 

25 
26 

W 
9 
27 28 

Harmony Day 
 
Sacrament of  
Reconciliation 7pm 
3A & Part 3C 

29 
Sacrament of 
Reconciliation 
7pm 
3B & Part 3C 

30 31 1 April 
2 

W 
10 
3 4 

Easter Liturgy 
(Stations of the 
Cross) 9.15am 

5 6 
End of Term 1 

7 
Good Friday 

8 Easter Saturday 
9 Easter Sunday 

 10 
Easter Monday 

11 12 13 14 15 
16 

 17 18 19 20 21 22 
23 

TERM 1 - 2023 
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St Dominicôs Sacramental Programme 2023 
 

The receiving of the sacraments is an important milestone in your childôs faith journey. Children from 
Years 3, 4 and 6 will have instruction in the Sacrament of Penance (Year 3), Eucharist (Year 4) and Con-
firmation (Year 6). To be eligible to receive the sacraments in the Catholic Church your child needs to be 
baptised in the Roman Rite. If you would like for your child to receive the sacraments but require Bap-
tism, please let Michael Marasco know as soon as possible.  
Here are some important dates for you to put into your calendar. 

Term 1: Reconciliation (Penance): Year 3  

Parish Enrolment Presentation: 4th and 5th of March - children presented to the Parish of Melton at 
St Catherine of Siena Church (108 Bulmans Rd, Melton West). Attend one of the Masses with the Green 
Form - Saturday 6 pm or Sunday 9 am, 11 am, 5 pm.                                                                                   

Reconciliation Family Workshop: 15th of March at 6:00 pm - Family workshop to learn together 
about the importance of this Sacrament and forgiveness. Hosted at St Dominic's Primary School, Melton. 
Enter from gate 4.  

Reconciliation ceremony:  Class 3A - 28th March, Class 3B - 29th March. Class 3C surnames A-L 28th 
March, Class 3C surnames M-Z 29th March. Hosted at 7.00 pm at St Catherine of Siena Church (108 
Bulmans Rd, Melton West).                                                                                                               
 

Term 2: First Eucharist ï Year 4 

Parish Enrolment Presentation:  6th and 7th of May  ï children presented to the Parish of Melton at St 
Catherine of Siena Church (108 Bulmans Rd, Melton West). Attend one of the Masses with the Green 
Form - Saturday 6 pm or Sunday 9 am, 11 am, 5 pm.                      

Eucharist  Family Workshop: 24th of May at 6:00 pm - Family workshop to learn together about the 
importance of this Sacrament. Hosted at St Dominic's Primary School, Melton. Enter from gate 4.  

First Eucharist  ceremony:  Class 4A - 3rd of June at 11:00 am, Class 4B - 3rd of June at 1:00 pm and 
Class 4C - Surnames A - L 3rd of June at 11:00 am and Surnames M - Z 3rd of June at 1:00 pm. Ceremo-
ny held at St Catherine of Siena Church (108 Bulmans Rd, Melton West).    

 

Term 3-4: Confirmation ï Year 6 

Parish Enrolment Presentation: 19th and 20th of August ï children presented to the Parish of Melton 
at St Catherine of Siena Church (108 Bulmans Rd, Melton West). Attend one of the Masses with the 
Green Form - Saturday 6 pm or Sunday 9 am, 11 am, 5 pm.        

Confirmation Family Workshop: 6th of September at 6:00 pm - Family workshop to learn together 
about the importance of this Sacrament. Hosted at St Dominic's Primary School, Melton. Enter from gate 
4.  

Confirmation ceremony:  7th of October at 11am. Ceremony held at St Catherine of Siena Church (108 
Bulmans Rd, Melton West).   
 
 
Michael Marasco (Religious Education Leader) mmarasco@sdmelton.catholic.edu.au 
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School Uniform 
 

All children are expected to wear the prescribed school uniform and use the St. Dominicôs school 
bag.  Presentation in the correct uniform, with clean shoes and tidy hair, expresses pride and 
upholds the standards of the school.  Please note runners are only to be worn on designated PE days.  
Parents are asked to send a note of explanation if a child is unable to wear the correct uniform.  We 
ask that students do not wear nail polish or fake nails to school.   All clothing has to be clearly 
marked with your childôs name.  Your full co-operation is sought on this matter.  Children are being 
monitored and parents will be contacted by the principal if their child/ren are out of uniform 
regularly. 
 
The specified Summer uniform is:- 
 
Girls   School dress (Summer - Term 1 & 4) 
   Bottle green v neck jumper / windcheater / bomber jacket - all with logo 
   White or green socks (not ankle socks) 
   Black school shoes (not Doc Martin boots or black runners) 
   Hair ribbons  -  green, white or red - All long hair must be tied up 
   School hat (with logo) - compulsory 1st & 4th Term - no other hats permitted 
   School bag (with logo) - no other bags permitted 
 
Boys   Grey shorts & red short sleeved polo shirt (Summer - Term 1 & 4) 
                                  Bottle green v neck jumper / windcheater / bomber jacket - all with logo 
   Grey socks (not ankle socks) 
   Black school shoes (not Doc Martin boots or black runners)  
   School hat (with logo) - compulsory 1st & 4th Term - no other hats permitted 
   School bag (with logo) - no other bags permitted 
 
Please note that school hats are compulsory in 1st and 4th Terms. Children will be asked to stay in the 

shade if they do not wear their school hat during recess, P.E. lessons or sport activities. 
 
Physical Education  
Children are to wear the sports uniform for the day when they have their allocated P.E. lesson.  Sports 
uniform is as follows for Girls and Boys: 
 
   Bottle green school track pant  
   Black unisex sports shorts (Summer) - no bike shorts or leggings 
   Red polo shirt 
   White sports socks 
   Runners 

School Hat with logo - compulsory for Term 1 & 4 - no other hats permitted 
 
Runners (proper runners not flat sneakers) are ONLY to be worn with Sport uniform on PE days only.  White 
or black runners are preferred. 
 
JEWELLERY  / ADORNMENTS 
Children are not permitted to wear jewellery to school.  This includes rings, necklaces and bracelets.  
While the wearing of small studs or sleepers is allowed, parents / guardians and students should be aware 
that these may present a risk of injury to the wearer. Watches are permissible (no smart watches).  The 
school takes no responsibility for any lost items.   
 
Nail polish or fake nails are NOT permissible.  Hair should NOT be beaded and all long hair tied up. 
 
Please note:  Children are permitted to wear their own coat to and from school but is to be removed 
once inside the school grounds. 
 
Beanies (winter only):  ONLY school beanies are permitted to be worn outside.  No beanies inside 
the school building.   
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SCHOOL FEES 
 

The Curriculum fee for 2023 is $420 (this includes 
the stationery pack). The Swimming fee is $75 per 
student.  This payment of $495 per student is 
payable by February 28. 
 
The Camp Fee for Year 6 is $150 and must be paid 
by February 10. 
 
The Family fee first instalment of $460 is due by  
April 28. 

UNIFORM ORDERS     -     PSW PTY LTD  
 

The Uniform shop is located at: 
 

Unit 2, 51-53 Westwood Drive 
 Ravenhall VIC 3023  

 
Phone Number: (03) 9768 0342 

 
TRADING HOURS 

 
Monday - Friday 9am - 5pm 

Saturday 10am - 1pm 

Sunday Closed  

 
For online orders visit: 

 
Website:  www.psw.com.au 

Centrepay - paying bills the easy way 
 

Centrepay is a free direct bill paying service offered 
to people receiving payments from Centrelink.  
Through Centrepay, paying bills is made easy by 
having a regular amount deducted from the 
Centrelink payment. 
 

 
If you would like further information about 
Centrepay please contact Centrelink or go to 
www.centrelink.gov.au 

SICK CHILDREN 
 

If your child is unwell please keep your child 
home until they are well again.  We must 
follow protocol and students will be sent 
home if unwell. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

School Dates  
 

Term 1: Monday, January 31 - Thursday,  April 6

  Easter: Friday, April 7 - Monday, April 10 

 

Term 2: Monday, April 24 - Friday, June 23 

 

Term 3: Monday, July 10 - Friday, September 15 

 

Term 4: Monday, October 2 - Wednesday, Dec 20 

Thank you St Dominic's community for your 
warmth, kindness and partnership throughout my 
time at St Dom's. 
 

A night or two before Christmas I found out that I 
had been successful in my endeavour for the role 
of Deputy Principal (Wellbeing & Learning 
Diversity) at Corpus Christi, Werribee and have 
begun working there from the beginning of this 
year.  
 

I began at St Dominic's in 2017, working as the 
Prep/1 Art teacher, teaching Grade 4/5, Performing 
Arts and also supporting the Peaceful Kids and 
Peaceful Parents sessions. 
 

I've gotten to know many of you over this time 
(actually having taught every child in the school in 
2022) especially in my role as Wellbeing & 
Learning Diversity Leader. 
 

These times have made me forever grateful for the 
support and impact that so many of you have had 
on my life and I will be eternally grateful for your 
encouragement. 
 

Take care, be kind & Shine Brightly, 
Sallee Carter  
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¶ VISITORS:  All parents visiting the school during school hours for whatever reason MUST 
enter through the office, sign in and receive a visitors pass which must be worn throughout your 
visit.  You will need to enter your Working With Children Check number every time you sign in.  
The office is available 8.45am onwards to sign in.  Please do not walk through the corridors or 
onto the school grounds during school hours.   

¶ ARRIVAL AT SCHOOL:  Please remember that no-one is on yard duty before 8.30 a.m. in 
the morning.  We ask that your children do not arrive before this time and all students arrive by 
8.45am.  Before school care is run by OSHClub and available at Melton Primary School. 
Brochures available at the office. 

¶ LATE STUDENTS:  Children arriving after 8.45am are considered late arrivals. Please 
accompany them into the office and sign your children in on our Passtab system and collect a late 
pass. 

¶ ILL STUDENTS:  If your child is unwell it is important that they stay at home to recover.    
It is a legal requirement that a note or doctorôs certificate is given to their teacher, once they 
return to school, stating the reason for the absence.  All absences must be reported. Parents are 
asked to leave a message on the student absentee line or you can also alert the school of your 
childôs absence through the Skoolbag app. 

¶ MEDICATION:  Parents must fill out a medication form / parent note before any staff will 
be allowed to administer medication to your child/ren.  All medication must be handed into the 
office in the original box with your childôs name.  Forms are available at the office.  Students 
with Anaphylaxis, Asthma or Allergies must have a medical plan signed by your childôs 
doctor. 

¶ CARPARK SAFETY:  Parents and Children are asked NOT TO ENTER OR EXIT THE 
SCHOOL THROUGH THE STAFF CAR PARK GATES...this is of paramount importance 
if we are to keep you and your child safe. 

¶ SKOOLBAG SCHOOL APP:  It is important to download the St. Dominicôs Skoolbag App.  
This app helps us communicate more effectively with our School community. 

¶ MOBILE PHONES:  If children are bringing a mobile phone to school, please turn them off 
and hand them in to their teacher where they will be locked away until the end of the school day. 

         PLEASE ENSURE STUDENTS ARE ALWAYS IN CORRECT SCHOOL UNIFORM. 

¶ START AND END OF DAY:  Children are reminded at the start and finish of the school 
day, they are not to walk through the office foyer unless they need to attend the office.  Parents 
are to collect students from Prep-Yr 2 from their outside classroom door and Yr3-Yr 6 from line.  

¶ SCHOOL ENTRY GATE:  The gates are locked between the hours of 8.55am and 3.25pm.  
To enter the school during school hours enter through Gate 4 - push the button on the pad on the 
office gate ONCE and we will communicate with you through the pad and buzz you in.  
Sometimes the office is unmanned or we are attending to another matter, please wait a few 
minutes and if you do not get a response please call the school number on 9743 6225.   

¶ NOTES & MONEY:  When returning any forms and money to school, please remember to 
put it in a sealed envelope with your childôs name, class, what the money is for and return it to 
your childôs classroom.  Please ask your child every day and check your childôs school bag every 
day for any notes that have been sent home. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=friendly%20reminder&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=vjP15aIHikdilM&tbnid=pNAW2fRlebU-2M:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bubblews.com%2Fnews%2F106504-a-friendly-reminder&ei=3A33Ue_ZN8XfkAXp1YDYDw&bvm=bv.4996763
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¶ ROAD SAFETY:  Parents are reminded not to double park when picking up or dropping 
their child off at school. We also have strict speed limits in place and we urge parents to drive 
slowly and consider the safety of those around the school, in particular our children.  When 
children need to cross the road they must use the school crossings even if accompanied by 
parents.  It is all parents responsibility to teach their child road safety and to set a good example.  
This is of paramount importance to keep our children safe. 

¶ SCOOTERS/BIKES:  If riding a scooter to school, essential safety equipment includes a 
safety helmet (mandatory) and guards for the wrists, elbows and knees.  All bike riders must wear 
a helmet.  To keep children safe please teach your child road safety rules. 

¶ AFTER SCHOOL DISMISSAL:  Parents are reminded that school finishes at 3.25pm and 
children are dismissed at this time.  Staff have meetings on most days after school and 
therefore miss important information if students are not picked up at this time.  As we have our 
meetings commence at 3.30pm any remaining children will be taken into the office foyer.  ALL 
CHILDREN MUST BE PICKED UP BY 3.30PM.  ANY LATER IS UNACCEPTABLE. If 
you have a valid reason to be late please contact the office prior to 3pm. 

¶ BIRTHDAYS:  Due to Covid-19 please do not send cakes to school to share with the class. 
Only lolly bags (all lollies must be in a wrapper) will be given out.   Please be mindful of 
children in the classroom who have any allergies.  Always check with the class teacher first.  
Please do not bring in any other food or drink. 

 
 

School Timetable 
 

 8:45: Start of school day 

 8:55 Classes begin 

10.50: Supervised eating time 

11.00: Morning Recess 

11.30: End of Recess - Classes resume 

 1.30: Supervised eating time 

 1.40: Lunch play 

 2.20: End of lunch - Classes resume 

 3.25: Dismissal bell 

STUDENTS WITH ANAPHYLAXIS, ASTHMA AND ALLERGIES 
 
Could all parents of children with Anaphylaxis, Asthma and Allergies please 
make sure the office has an updated plan & medication is up to date.  School 
must receive an updated plan yearly AND when there are changes made. 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=friendly%20reminder&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=vjP15aIHikdilM&tbnid=pNAW2fRlebU-2M:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bubblews.com%2Fnews%2F106504-a-friendly-reminder&ei=3A33Ue_ZN8XfkAXp1YDYDw&bvm=bv.4996763
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Prep Parents 
 

Preps do not attend school 
on Wednesdays.  They 
start their full week on 

February 27 

2023 CLASS STRUCTURE 
 

Mr Jeffrey Parker  Principal 
 
Ms Rhondda Hall  Deputy Principal 
 
Mr Michael Marasco  Religious Education  
    Leader / ICT 
Mrs Sarah Smakman  Learning Diversity Leader 
Miss Chiara Gianninoto Learning & Teaching 
    Leader 
 
Miss Jessica Hughes  Prep A 
Miss Kandi Barrowcliffe Prep B 
Miss Emily Dodd  1/A 
Ms Barbara OôFarrell   1/B 
Miss Teliah Spargo  1/C 
Miss Edelle Pirro  2/A 
Miss Kate Jackson   2/B 
Miss Martina Le  3/A 
Miss Chloe Vieth  3/B 
Mrs Lauren Spencer-Harper 3/C 
Miss Teliah Coverdale 4/A 
Ms Victoria Cirillo  4/B 
Miss Mhairi Connolly  4/C 
Ms Merilyn Cockayne 5/A 
Miss Jacqueline Gulle  5/B 
Mr James McCrory  6/A 
Mr Nathaniel Meilak  6/B  
  
Mrs Jaimi Boyd  Numeracy Leader 
Miss Alyssa Galea  Literacy Leader 
Mrs Rosemary Mifsud EAL 
 
Mr Tom Nyugen  PE 
 

Ms Megan Humphries Art Prep-4 
Mrs Rosemary Etherton Art Yr 5-6 
 
Ms Amaya Stevens  LOTE - Japanese 
 
Mr Michael Reilly  Mental Health &  
               Wellbeing & Cafe 
  
Mrs Debra Kenny  Cafe   

 

A reminder to parents, all students must 
wear their school hat outside during  

Term 1 and Term 4. 
 

NO HAT NO PLAY POLICY WILL BE 
ENFORCED. 

Father Michael Moody 
Parish Priest 

Parish Of Melton Office  
 
10 Unitt Street, Melton  
Tel: 9743 6515, Fax: 9747 8603  
Email: melton@cam.org.au  
 
Office Open: Tuesday - Friday 
9am - 3pm  
 

Mass Times - St Dominicôs  
Thursday - Friday : 9.15am 
  

Mass Times - St Catherine of Siena  
Saturday Evening: 6.00pm  
Sunday Morning: 9.00am & 11.00am  
Sunday Evening: 5.00pm  
 
w: http://pol.org.au/melton/Home  
 
Please see Parish Tidings for any changes to 
these times. 
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Families who are attending Before and After School Care please fill out the 
slip below: 

 

After School Care Providers 
 

 

Family Name:  ééééééééééééééééééé. 
 

My child / children  éééééééééééééééé Year: éééééé 

    éééééééééééééééé Year: éééééé 

    éééééééééééééééé Year: éééééé 

will be collected by, éééééééééééééééééééééééé.é..é 
     (Name of After School Program Provider:)  
 
 

On   Monday    Tuesday   Wednesday  

  Thursday    Friday    Occasionally 

 

OR  Older sibling (name) ___________________________ will pick up child 

  OR (name)  __________________________________  will pick up child 

 

Does your child ride their bike/scooter or catch a bus to and from School? 
 

Could parents of students who ride their bike/scooter or catch a bus to and from school 
please fill in their details below and return this slip to the office / class teacher: 
 
Childôs Name:  éééééééééééééé.  Class: éééé...éé. 
 
    éééééééééééééé.   ééééééé 
 
    éééééééééééééé.   ééééééé 
 
    éééééééééééééé.   ééééééé 
 
    éééééééééééééé.   ééééééé 
 
 
BIKE  /  SCOOTER                OR               CATCH THE BUS       -  Please circle 

OSH CLUB 
 

Before and After School Care is available through OSHClub Melton.  They are located near the Melton 
Primary School gym. 
All enrolments and bookings for before care, after care and vacation care are done online at 
www.oshclub.com.au. Information flyers available at the office. 
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If you are eligible to claim the CSEF (please read the next page), fill out the form below and return it to the 
school office as soon as possible with a copy of your card.   
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